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Volunteers Help the District Conserve Water 
 

If you are looking to serve your community and have an interest in our 

precious water resources, please consider participating as a member of the 

Water Conservation Commission.  The Commission members provide 

valuable feedback and guidance on important water conservation issues 

to the District's Board of Directors. 

 

Applications for seats on the Commission are accepted on an on-going 

basis.  Currently, there are two vacancies; one for a seat that serves 

through August 2017, and one for a seat that serves through August 2018, 

and applications for these seats will be considered immediately.  In 

addition, four Commission terms start in September 2017, and 

applications for these seats will be accepted until the July 20, 2017 

deadline of 5 PM. 

 

Commission terms last 24-months in length.  Commissioners begin their 

terms in September and serve through August the following year. 

 

If you would like to apply for a Commission seat, please stop by our 

offices, call our friendly staff at 384-6131, or visit our website at 

www.mcwd.org to complete an Application for Public Service.  

 

All Commission meetings are open to the public. They are typically held 

at 5:30 PM on the first Thursday night of each month at the District's main 

office located at 11 Reservation Road in Marina. Please call 883-5910 for 

more information. 


